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AMASING FESTIVAL – Tuesday 28th June 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We have organised for our school choir to attend the AMASING festival that will be held at 
the Storyhouse in Chester on the 28th June. We hope that you would like your child to attend 
this with us, we do not have all the details regarding times and tickets yet, but will let you 
know as soon as we do, I have been informed this will be sometime in May. It will be an 
opportunity for them to showcase their voices and spend time performing in a theatre 
alongside a number of other schools. We will need to order t-shirts for this event, therefore 
will need to know if you are happy for your child to attend. On the day we will be 
transporting the children to Chester but will be unable to bring them back to Northwich so 
you will need to be able to organise for them to be picked up directly after the event. Please 
confirm this by Friday 22nd April so that we can get them ordered. 
 
 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mrs Parr & Mr Green 
 
 
 
 

 
 


